
From: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR 

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 3:09 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: FW: 29th and R project 

 
 

 

From: Jason Schilling [mailto:jasonwschilling@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 12:32 PM 

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR <Richard.Saunders@richmondgov.com> 

Cc: sarah ellgass <sellgass@gmail.com>; Matt Jarreau <MattJarreau@hometownrealtyservices.com> 

Subject: 29th and R project 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Hi Richard,   

 

I am emailing on behalf of Sarah and Jason Schilling. We just wanted to send you a quick note to 

say we support the project proposed by Matt Jarreau on 29th and R. These types of projects are 

great for the continued growth of Church Hill and Richmond as a whole.  

 

Thank you, 

Jason  


